Minutes
August 12" 2019
Woodhull Twp. Park

Call to order: 7:00pm

Roll call:
Mr. Fred Kline — Chairman Maggie Galilei — Treasurer
Mrs. Shelia Mendel — Secretary Mrs. Paula Hill — Trustee

Mrs. Cathy Provines — Trustee
Minutes from July 8", 2019 minutes, reviewed. Paula accepted as written and all accepted and passed.
Budget:

A bank account has been started and labeled for the Park, amount $39,981.30. Thank you to Maggie,
Sandy and Dawn all your dedicated time to research on behave of the Woodhull Twp. Park.

The Park commission will move forward on the projects that have been on hold. Most will likely start in
2020.

Maggie — has contact Glen Copland to help us apply for a state grant, matching funds to help with the
Parks more expensive projects.

Maggie -will contact Consumers Power about old poles. Park plans to place 3 foot post around new
picnic area, new toddler play area, and flower beds.

Tabled:
One way for walking path and Speed bumps. (2020)
Grill. Posts. Toddler structure. (2020)

Acknowledgment signs.

New business:

Paula — purchase trash barrel for new picnic area.

Paula and Shelia — work on transplanting the old pre annual flower areas.
Maggie —will make calls listed above.

Cathy —no

Shelia — listed and tabled above.

Fred - no



Meeting adjourned- 8:30pm
The last ball game is August 26™ the “Churches All Stars game”. Have fun players!
Everyone have a safe and fun Labor Day weekend!

*Next meeting is September 9%, 2019.



